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  Learn Texas Hold 'Em Anthony Joseph
Pena,2023-02-06 Learn Texas Hold ‘Em By: Anthony
Joseph Pena Learn Texas Hold ‘Em teaches the
average Joe or Jane how to play the game. This
book breaks down play into common scenarios that a
player will encounter on a regular basis. It
provides insight into how you should approach each
scenario. In addition, if anybody wants to
facilitate a game amongst friends, Anthony Pena
shares an entire chapter on how to do so. This
how-to guide is written by an average Joe that
learned the game back in 2019, when he was looking
for a new pastime. Pena wrote the book because he
wanted to share his experience with a novice Texas
Hold ‘Em player that just wants to learn the game,
be competitive, and maybe facilitate a game for a
group of friends. Compared to all of the other
resources out in the world that can help somebody
to learn how to play, this book is meant to
simplify things for new players, so that they will
have a pastime to enjoy for the rest of their
lives.
  A Different Kind of Texas Hold'em Strategy and
Resource Guide for Players and League Coordinators
Michael John Amazio,2008-09-06 This book will
introduce some of the mathematical concepts of
Texas Hold'em Poker in an easily understood
fashion.This book focuses on the facts of the game
behind all the mathematics involved and helps you
to develop a core foundation of skills to be able
to play Texas Hold'em Poker more effectively.If
you enjoy Texas Hold'em Poker enough to host your
own game or you are considering managing your own
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tournament or league, there is a section dedicated
to obtaining, developing and managing the
resources you need to run it in a well organized
fashion.First-time author Michael John Amazio
invites you to learn some of the fundamentals of
Texas Hold'em Poker in a way that will keep your
interest from cover to cover.
  Texas Hold 'Em Fish 'N' Chips Jim
Hodges,2012-10-31 Texas Hold em, Fish n Chips was
written by a teacher and amateur poker player,
specifically for beginners. More than an
introduction to Texas Hold em, Fish n Chips takes
the guess work out of where to start and what to
learn in order to lift your Texas Hold 'em no
limit poker game to a new and exciting level.
Texas Hold em poker offers players the chance to
experience the worlds most popular card game. A
relatively easy game to learn, mastery however can
become a lifetime pursuit. It is considered by
many to be the ultimate poker experience combining
adrenaline charged action, strategy, excitement,
patience and pure thrills.
  Superior Texas Hold'em Dave Erickson,2014-06-01
This is a complete, comprehensive Texas Hold'em
book. It is far, far more analytical of the
subtleties of a specific form of Poker, Texas
Hold'em than the usual poker books. It doesn't
just claim you can win at poker, it provides the
skills needed to dominate the game. Any table, any
opponent. Pros don't play with a game plan, they
understand the game better than amateurs. Reading
this book is like playing 500,000 hands of Texas
Hold'em because it explains it all. Well worth the
investment at ten times the price. Read and profit
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from it. NOTE: There was a card corruption in the
latest version with the new custom cards (the ones
with skulls) in the PDF starting at page 60ish. It
did not raise alarms when uploaded. I'm sorry
Google didn't catch it and neither did I. If you
paid for a pdf book with corrupted cards please
show me your receipt and I will personally send
you one with the old cards until I can get the
latest SNAFU corrected. The current PDF has the
old cards. You can get the epub version, which
works on lean pub but for some reason Google won't
approve, elsewhere... NOTE2: I resolved the
problem no help from Google. The current version
has correct cards. ISBN: 9780993819704
  More Common Sense Online Texas Holdem Jack D.
Mormon,2012-04-10 This is the second poker book by
Mormon. Following a year of playing after
publishing his first, he feels that he has gained
enough information and experience to warrant a
second. He is a self-proclaimed lover of the game
of Texas Holdem. In his own words, Im only sorry
that I didnt begin playing Holdem until I was
almost 60. I somewhat pessimistically calculate
that this leaves me only 50 years or so to play
and improve my game. Now it may be that Holdem is
played in the hereafter. If it is played only in
Hell, Im probably in good shape. If, on the other
hand, its only played in Heaven I need to get my
act together.
  No-Limit Texas Hold'em Angel Largay,2006
Although millions play, only a few have the skill
to cash in on the explosion fuelled by maximum
buy-in no limit games. Whether novice or veteran,
casino regular or home game first-timer, Largay's
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expertise has something for everyone as he takes
readers sure-footed through the intricacies of the
game. Largay shows students what works and what
doesn't, outlining common mistakes and how to get
beyond them. This is pro playing for all levels.
  The Intelligent Guide to Texas Hold'em Poker Sam
Braids,2010 This concise, comprehensive guide, on
Texas Hold'em Poker is packed with tips and
information that players need to know. For
beginners, it explains the rules of Texas Hold'em,
basic strategy, and how to play in a cardroom.
More advanced players, benefit from statistical
charts, vignettes from actual poker games, and
detailed information on how the social and
psychological aspects of the game determine
strategy. Readers also learn the unique view that
an expert chess player brings to analyzing poker,
as author Sam Braids compares and contrasts the
two games. As a special bonus, the book includes
an analysis of online poker, instructions on how
to use a computer to play Internet poker, and
explains the strategic adjustments necessary to
succeed online.
  Play Winning Poker in No Time Alison
Pendergast,2005 This second edition of Walt
Disney's Classic Storybook Collection retells some
of Disney's best known stories, including Sleeping
Beauty, Bambi, Alice in Wonderland, Cinderella,
Lady and the Tramp, and more. Also featured are
charming stories such as Mickey Mouse and Pluto
Pup, Chip n' Dale at the Zoo, and Scamp's
Adventures. The updated collection contains over
250 beautiful pieces of vintage art as well as
gilded pages.
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  Professional Hold’Em Strategies Ryan
Sleeper,2021-02-11 Ryan brings the complete
collection of strategies for any player, on any
level, to become a successful No-Limit Hold’em
player. Included are his three books completely
updated, revised, and expanded to compete, and
win, against today’s top players. The Ultimate
Hold’em Book provides a great start for newer
players to learn the game with some basic,
intermediate, and advanced strategies. Whereas the
Advanced Hold’em series, focuses on uber-advanced
concepts, giving any player a greater advantage on
how the professionals think, giving you the
secrets to beat them.
  A GRAND TOUR ,1982 A comical journey from start
to finish, with significant details of exotic
ports. Follow Joe, with his off-beat form of luck,
and Karen, his wife, on a cruise which crosses
paths with international drug dealers, gamblers
and money laundering. This story is close to
taking an actual cruise without leaving your
doorstep with the intense drama of international
intrigue.
  No-Limit Texas Hold'em Brad Daugherty ,Tom
McEvoy, For experienced limit players who want to
play no-limit or rookies who has never played
before, two world champions give readers a crash
course in how to join the elite ranks of million-
dollar, no-limit hold'em tournament winners and
cash game players. You'll learn the four essential
winning skills: how to evaluate the strength of a
hand, how to determine the amount to bet, how to
understand opponents' play, and how to bluff and
when to do it. 74 game scenarios and two unique
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betting charts for tournament play and sections on
essential principles and strategies, show you how
to get to the winners circle. Special section on
beating online tournaments. 288 pages
  Quick And Easy Texas Hold'em Neil Myers,2005
Players can learn the essentials of low-limit
Hold'em, from basic concepts to the subtle
strategies of reading games and outfoxing their
opponents. They'll get comprehensive description
and no-nonsense analysis of the most common
situations they will encounter at the table.
  Winner's Guide to Texas Hold'em Poker Ken
Warren, In this Updated, New Edition, you'll learn
how to play every hand from every position with
every type of flop. Learn the 14 categories of
starting hands, the 10 most common hold'em tells,
how to evaluate a game for profit, the value of
deception, the art of bluffing, 8 secrets to
winning, starting hand categories, position, and
more! Includes detailed analysis of the top 40
hands and the most complete chapter on hold'em
odds in print. Over 400,000 copies sold! 224 pages
  How to Play Texas Holdem Poker Drew
Jackson,2015-04-21 The allure of poker is not
something that can be attributed to romanticized
movies and TV shows alone. Although, of course,
watching Joe Cool poker-faced mafia types on HBO,
pushing their chips towards the center of the
poker table with a haughty all in, got most of us
curious to know more. Texas Hold'em has become the
most popular variation of poker, played around the
world in people's homes at friendly gathering
poker nights; in casinos; online; and on TV. It's
everywhere - certainly not just in Texas. Whether
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you are aspiring for a seat in a friendly or
competitive poker game, or you just want to know
what all the fuss is about, this book is designed
to teach you everything you need to know to get
started, and to start winning. You'll learn all
the basic rules of the game, including definitions
for poker lingo, and how to recognize a winning
hand. Most importantly though, you will learn when
and how to bet big, strategies for feeling out the
other players, and how to increase your chances of
taking the whole pot. So when you're ready to get
started, and have practiced your most believable,
serious poker face in the mirror a few times: Game
on.
  Texas Hold'em For Dummies Mark Harlan,2022-02-16
The most fun you can have learning Texas Hold’em
(and we ain’t bluffin’) Playing Texas Hold’em is
about the most fun you can have with two cards in
your hand. Navigating the slang, rules, and
intricacies of the game can be challenging,
though. With Texas Hold’em For Dummies, 2nd
Edition, you’ll learn the tricks you need to know
to win your first online or in-person game. From
ranking the various poker hands to applying
betting strategies, this book helps you build the
skills necessary to achieve poker room success. In
Texas Hold’em For Dummies, you’ll learn to:
Improve your chances at casinos and in online
poker rooms Participate in a poker tournament with
confidence Bluff, bet, raise, and fold in the
right way at the right times The perfect handbook
for beginning poker players who want to play in-
person or online, Texas Hold’em For Dummies is
also an essential companion for more experienced
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players looking to brush up on the fundamentals
and improve their skills.
  World Series Poker Powerball Secrets,World
Poker,2018-04-21 PROVEN METHODS And Strategies To
Winning WORLD Series Texas HOLDEM Poker
Tournament! The beginning When playing Texas
HoldEm poker, every player is dealt two cards face
down - these are called your 'hole cards'. Then
there is a round of betting where you can Check,
Bet or Fold. This stage of the game is known as
pre-flop and what you should do is dependent on
those hole cards, or starting hand. When all the
betting has finished three shared cards are dealt
face up in the middle of the table. This is called
the flop. The flop The middle After this there is
another round of betting, then a fourth shared
card - called the turn - is dealt. The turn There
is another round of betting then a final shared
card - called the river - and a final round of
betting. The river Your best Texas Holdem hands
will be made by using your hole cards and the five
cards in the middle to make the best possible five
card poker hand. Not sure what the best Texas
Holdem poker hands are? You can visit the poker
hand rankings page for more information! So, for
example, if you have 9-9 and the shared cards are
9-9-A-5-2 you have four-of-a-kind. If the shared
cards were J-Q-K-7-2 you would only have two
nines. Sometimes the best texas hold em hand is
made by the five shared cards on their own. If
they were 10-10-10-10-A and you had 9-9 your hole
cards would not play as there is a four-of-a-kind
of higher value already showing. The end There are
two ways a hand can end. One is when the players
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in a hand turn over their hole cards and the
player with the best hand wins. This is known as a
showdown. The other is that someone will bet
enough that everyone else folds. This is how most
hands end in Texas Hold'em and that's the magic of
the game - you don't always need the best hand to
win. Now let's recap... Okay, let's go over how a
Texas Holdem poker hand works using only poker
slang and see if you can keep up. Firstly, you are
dealt your hole cards. Then there is a round of
betting. Then the players remaining see a flop.
Then there is another round of betting. Then you
see a turn card. Then another round of betting.
Then a final river card. Then one more round of
betting. The best five card hand wins. Clear?
Excellent. If not, have a read of our Poker
Glossary. Comfortable with the rules so far? Ok
Then Here's a few Tips; To be a truly great Texas
Hold 'Em Poker player, you need to be able to read
your opponents, ascertaining when they are
bluffing and then they really have a solid hand.
But learning some basic strategies and general
rules will go a long way toward making sure you
can at least hold your own in a friendly game. Two
Things to Always Remember It may seem silly to be
reminded of the following fundamental facts, but
it's surprising how often players get swept up in
the excitement of the game and forget the basics.
1. The two cards you hold are the only cards that
set you apart from the other players and give you
the chance to win. 2. All of the face-up cards are
community cards, shared by you and every other
player. It's vital that you focus on what those
cards could mean to someone else at least as much
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as you focus on what they mean to you. In
particular, keep your eyes open for your
opponents' straight and flush possibilities.
Usually, the first decision you make in a hand of
Texas Hold 'Em Poker happens with your only
knowledge being what your two cards are. When you
look at your cards, be careful not to reveal
anything with your reaction -- facial or
otherwise. Taking a sharp breath, no matter how
quietly you do it, can tell a wily opponent all he
needs to know to have an advantage over you. . How
do you know if your cards are good? Tags; Tags;
Texas HOLDEM Poker, Solitaire, Gambling,
Blackjack, Card Games
  Texas Hold'em Wild Cards Trust,2018-11-06 Soon
to be a show on Hulu! Texas Hold'em: A Wild Cards
Novel is an adventure in the bestselling shared-
universe science fiction superhero series, edited
by #1 New York Times bestselling author George R.
R. Martin. San Antonio, home of the Alamo, is also
host to the nation's top high school jazz
competition, and the musicians at Xavier Desmond
High are excited to outplay their rivals. They are
also jokers, kids with strange abilities and even
stranger looks. On top of that, well, they are
teenagers, apt for mischief, mishaps, and romantic
misunderstandings. Michelle Pond, aka The Amazing
Bubbles, thinks that her superhero (and supermom)
know-how has prepared her to chaperone the event.
But when her students start going wayward, she’ll
soon discover the true meaning of “Don't mess with
Texas.” Texas Hold'em features the writing talents
of David Anthony Durham (Acacia Trilogy), Max
Gladstone (the Craft Sequence), Victor Milan
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(Dinosaur Lords series), Diana Rowland (Kara
Gillian and White Trash Zombie series), Walton
Simons, Caroline Spector and William F. Wu. Rights
to develop Wild Cards have been acquired by
Universal Cable Productions, the team behind The
Magicians and Mr. Robot, with the co-editor of
Wild Cards, Melinda Snodgrass, as executive
producer. The Wild Cards Universe The Original
Triad #1 Wild Cards #2 Aces High #3 Jokers Wild
The Puppetman Quartet #4: Aces Abroad #5: Down and
Dirty #6: Ace in the Hole #7: Dead Man’s Hand The
Rox Triad #8: One-Eyed Jacks #9: Jokertown Shuffle
#10: Dealer’s Choice #11: Double Solitaire #12:
Turn of the Cards The Card Sharks Triad #13: Card
Sharks #14: Marked Cards #15: Black Trump #16:
Deuces Down #17: Death Draws Five The Committee
Triad #18: Inside Straight #19: Busted Flush #20:
Suicide Kings The Fort Freak Triad #21: Fort Freak
#22: Lowball #23: High Stakes The American Triad
#24: Mississippi Roll #25: Low Chicago #26: Texas
Hold 'Em At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
  Calculating Texas Hold'em Poker Odds Made Easy
Steven C. Roe,2007-10
  The Intelligent Guide to Texas Hold'em Poker Sam
Braids,2003 This book teaches how to play the
popular poker variation known as Texas Hold'em.
Readers also get a comprehensive analysis of
online poker, including how to use their computer
to play poker on the Internet, and concise
profiles and addresses of 15 online card-rooms.
Beginners will learn the rules of Texas Hold'em,
basic strategy, and how to play in a card-room.
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More advanced players will benefit from
statistical charts, vignettes from actual poker
games, and detailed information on how the social
and psychological aspects of the game determine
strategy. Locations and contact information for
220 card-rooms in the U.S. and Canada are
included.
  52 Tips for Texas Holdem Poker Barry
Shulman,Mark Gregorich,2005 One of the fascinating
aspects about Hold'Em is its dual nature. The game
is both incredibly simple and incredibly complex.
If you have watched any World Poker Tour (WPT)
broadcast, you have heard Hold'Em described as a
game that takes a minute to learn and a lifetime
to master. That is really true, and a large part
of the appeal of the game is that you can sit down
and learn how to play almost immediately. This
book provides someone who has played little or no
limit Hold Em with a sound basic strategy that
will add to both his enjoyment of the game and his
bottom line. You must walk before you can run, and
this book teaches those first steps.

Texas Holdem Timer Book Review: Unveiling the
Magic of Language

In a digital era where connections and knowledge
reign supreme, the enchanting power of language
has are more apparent than ever. Its ability to
stir emotions, provoke thought, and instigate
transformation is really remarkable. This
extraordinary book, aptly titled "Texas Holdem
Timer," compiled by a very acclaimed author,
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immerses readers in a captivating exploration of
the significance of language and its profound
affect our existence. Throughout this critique, we
shall delve into the book is central themes,
evaluate its unique writing style, and assess its
overall influence on its readership.
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In the digital
age, access to
information has
become easier
than ever
before. The
ability to
download Texas
Holdem Timer
has
revolutionized
the way we
consume written
content.
Whether you are
a student
looking for
course
material, an

avid reader
searching for
your next
favorite book,
or a
professional
seeking
research
papers, the
option to
download Texas
Holdem Timer
has opened up a
world of
possibilities.
Downloading
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physical copies
of books and
documents.
Firstly, it is
incredibly
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Gone are the
days of
carrying around
heavy textbooks
or bulky
folders filled
with papers.
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of a button,
you can gain
immediate
access to
valuable
resources on
any device.
This
convenience
allows for
efficient
studying,
researching,
and reading on
the go.
Moreover, the
cost-effective
nature of
downloading
Texas Holdem
Timer has
democratized
knowledge.
Traditional
books and
academic
journals can be
expensive,
making it
difficult for
individuals
with limited
financial
resources to

access
information. By
offering free
PDF downloads,
publishers and
authors are
enabling a
wider audience
to benefit from
their work.
This
inclusivity
promotes equal
opportunities
for learning
and personal
growth. There
are numerous
websites and
platforms where
individuals can
download Texas
Holdem Timer.
These websites
range from
academic
databases
offering
research papers
and journals to
online
libraries with
an expansive
collection of

books from
various genres.
Many authors
and publishers
also upload
their work to
specific
websites,
granting
readers access
to their
content without
any charge.
These platforms
not only
provide access
to existing
literature but
also serve as
an excellent
platform for
undiscovered
authors to
share their
work with the
world. However,
it is essential
to be cautious
while
downloading
Texas Holdem
Timer. Some
websites may
offer pirated
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or illegally
obtained copies
of copyrighted
material.
Engaging in
such activities
not only
violates
copyright laws
but also
undermines the
efforts of
authors,
publishers, and
researchers. To
ensure ethical
downloading, it
is advisable to
utilize
reputable
websites that
prioritize the
legal
distribution of
content. When
downloading
Texas Holdem
Timer, users
should also
consider the
potential
security risks
associated with
online

platforms.
Malicious
actors may
exploit
vulnerabilities
in unprotected
websites to
distribute
malware or
steal personal
information. To
protect
themselves,
individuals
should ensure
their devices
have reliable
antivirus
software
installed and
validate the
legitimacy of
the websites
they are
downloading
from. In
conclusion, the
ability to
download Texas
Holdem Timer
has transformed
the way we
access
information.

With the
convenience,
cost-
effectiveness,
and
accessibility
it offers, free
PDF downloads
have become a
popular choice
for students,
researchers,
and book lovers
worldwide.
However, it is
crucial to
engage in
ethical
downloading
practices and
prioritize
personal
security when
utilizing
online
platforms. By
doing so,
individuals can
make the most
of the vast
array of free
PDF resources
available and
embark on a
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journey of
continuous
learning and
intellectual
growth.

FAQs About
Texas Holdem
Timer Books

Where can1.
I buy
Texas
Holdem
Timer
books?
Bookstores
: Physical
bookstores
like
Barnes &
Noble,
Waterstone
s, and
independen
t local
stores.
Online
Retailers:
Amazon,
Book
Depository

, and
various
online
bookstores
offer a
wide range
of books
in
physical
and
digital
formats.
What are2.
the
different
book
formats
available?
Hardcover:
Sturdy and
durable,
usually
more
expensive.
Paperback:
Cheaper,
lighter,
and more
portable
than
hardcovers
. E-books:
Digital
books

available
for e-
readers
like
Kindle or
software
like Apple
Books,
Kindle,
and Google
Play
Books.
How do I3.
choose a
Texas
Holdem
Timer book
to read?
Genres:
Consider
the genre
you enjoy
(fiction,
non-
fiction,
mystery,
sci-fi,
etc.).
Recommenda
tions: Ask
friends,
join book
clubs, or
explore
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online
reviews
and
recommenda
tions.
Author: If
you like a
particular
author,
you might
enjoy more
of their
work.
How do I4.
take care
of Texas
Holdem
Timer
books?
Storage:
Keep them
away from
direct
sunlight
and in a
dry
environmen
t.
Handling:
Avoid
folding
pages, use
bookmarks,
and handle

them with
clean
hands.
Cleaning:
Gently
dust the
covers and
pages
occasional
ly.
Can I5.
borrow
books
without
buying
them?
Public
Libraries:
Local
libraries
offer a
wide range
of books
for
borrowing.
Book
Swaps:
Community
book
exchanges
or online
platforms
where
people

exchange
books.
How can I6.
track my
reading
progress
or manage
my book
collection
? Book
Tracking
Apps:
Goodreads,
LibraryThi
ng, and
Book
Catalogue
are
popular
apps for
tracking
your
reading
progress
and
managing
book
collection
s.
Spreadshee
ts: You
can create
your own
spreadshee
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t to track
books
read,
ratings,
and other
details.
What are7.
Texas
Holdem
Timer
audiobooks
, and
where can
I find
them?
Audiobooks
: Audio
recordings
of books,
perfect
for
listening
while
commuting
or
multitaski
ng.
Platforms:
Audible,
LibriVox,
and Google
Play Books
offer a
wide

selection
of
audiobooks
.
How do I8.
support
authors or
the book
industry?
Buy Books:
Purchase
books from
authors or
independen
t
bookstores
. Reviews:
Leave
reviews on
platforms
like
Goodreads
or Amazon.
Promotion:
Share your
favorite
books on
social
media or
recommend
them to
friends.
Are there9.
book clubs

or reading
communitie
s I can
join?
Local
Clubs:
Check for
local book
clubs in
libraries
or
community
centers.
Online
Communitie
s:
Platforms
like
Goodreads
have
virtual
book clubs
and
discussion
groups.
Can I read10.
Texas
Holdem
Timer
books for
free?
Public
Domain
Books:
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Many
classic
books are
available
for free
as theyre
in the
public
domain.
Free E-
books:
Some
websites
offer free
e-books
legally,
like
Project
Gutenberg
or Open
Library.
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